
Translation 
 

 

As a consequence of the CS (Caution – Financial Statements) sign  posting on the 

securities of Italian-Thai Development Public Company Limited (the “Company”) on April 1, 

2024, due to the auditor’s disclaimer of opinion on the Company’s financial statements for the 

year ended December 31, 2023, the Company is required to hold a public presentation session 

to inform the Company’s shareholders, investors, and relevant stakeholders regarding the 

solution to the issue within 15 days after the Stock Exchange of Thailand’s posting of CS sign 

on the Company’s securities. 

 

Therefore, the Company would like to invite shareholders, investors, and other relevant 

stakeholders to participate in the public presentation session which will be held on April 9, 

2024, at 10:00 am via E-Meeting. Should you wish to participate in the meeting, please send 

your contact information including your full name, phone number, and email address to 

cccs@itd.co.th by April 5, 2024, 5:00 pm, and the Company will respond to you shortly. 
 

Please be informed accordingly. 


